

Catholic School Council Elections 2019-20

September 3, 2019,

Please consider supporting your child by participating in Catholic School Council.

Elections for the 2019-20 school council will take place on September 30, 2019. Please find enclosed a nomination package. We require up to 9 parent representatives to serve on school council for the 2019-20 school year.

We hope that you will consider nominating yourself or another parent. Nominations must be submitted to the office no later than September 23, 2019 by 3:40pm.

If you are not available to participate as a parent representative on Council we hope that you will consider volunteering for one of the sub-committees and attending Council meetings.

Our first Catholic School Council Meeting is being held on Monday September, 2019 @ 6:30pm in the school library.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Catholic School Council.

Sincerely,

Ms. Stuart Principal

Catholic School Council Parent Self-Nomination Form

I wish to declare my candidacy for an elected position as a parent/guardian representative on the Catholic School Council.

Name:
Address
Phone Number:
E-mail:
I am the parent/guardian of the following student(s) who is/are registered at this school.
1
1
2
I am an employee of the board (Please check the box) Yes No
Nominator's Signature: Date:
Please include a brief autobiography
All nominations must be received at the school office by September 23, 2019.



Catholic School Council Parent Candidate Nomination Form

r at entitional and months and Form
I wish to nominatefor an elected position
as a parent/guardian representative on the Catholic School Council.
Name:
Address:
Friorie Number
E-mail:
I am the parent/guardian of,who is
currently registered at St. Paul.
is the parent guardian of
who is currently registered at St. Paul.
The person I have nominated is an employee of the board (Please
check the box)
Yes No
Nominator's Signature: Date:
Please include a brief biography of the candidate you have nominated.
All nominations must be received at the school office by September

All nominations must be received at the school office by September 23, 2019.